
July 20, 2016 

Sen. Ron Johnson 
328 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 

Dear Senator Johnson, 

First and foremost, thank you for your service to our country and dedication to the 
United States Constitution. I write you today as one voice of  the countless number of  
people who feel that ENDS (Electronic Nicotine Delivery System) has been instrumental 
in extending our lives. As a former tobacco user, I cannot begin to describe how choosing 
e-cigarettes as a healthier alternative has provided me with a better quality of  life. 

With that being said, I also write you to ask that you continue your push for information 
from the FDA and the deeming regulations they have put in place on e-cigarettes. This 
will be crippling to an industry filled with entrepreneurs and small businesses who only 
want to see the quality of  life for their customers increased. While there may not be 
comprehensive studies that determine what, if  any, long term effects e-cigarettes have on 
the human body, it would be prudent to wait on those studies to materialize before stifling 
a blossoming industry. From personal experience, and that of  my colleagues, I am 
confident those long term studies will show the health benefits our bodies have 
experienced in becoming an e-cigarette user. 

I urge you to please continue the search for information, please continue to be our voice 
in Washington, please do not allow the FDA the overreaching authority to deem 
something unsafe before the facts are known, and finally please continue the fight to make 
sure that myself  and my fellow e-cigarette users have access to the products and supplies 
that we feel extend our years on this earth. It is my hope that if  they are unable to provide 
you with the pertinent information, you will be forced to file a formal injunction. Thank 
you very much for your time. 

Sincerely yours, 

A Unified Voting E-Cigarette User 


